
Cricklade Town Council – Area Board update for 13th March 2024 
 

Councillor Bob Jones MBE 

We were deeply saddened at the recent death of 

Councillor Bob Jones. He will always be remembered by 

Cricklade Town Council for his huge contribution to the 

life of the town over the many years he was in Cricklade.  

We would like to give our thanks to all that attended his 

funeral. The large gathering was testament to the 

recognition of all that Bob did for the town, and for the 

county as a whole.  

Bob was the chairman of the CTC Community & Leisure 

Committee which he led with his customary enthusiasm. 

In addition, he served on numerous council working 

parties. His contributions will be much missed. 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please see details of events that have been supported by Cricklade Town Council (CTC), and 

also some upcoming events that are planned for the residents to get involved with. 

Community snow drop planting – the day was a dry sunny one even though the conditions 

under foot were wet. This took place in the Millennium wood area during February half term  

Bloomers planting of the 400 shrubs and 1,000 snowdrops in Millennium wood on 14th February 

was well attended despite the inclement weather. The rain held off and all plants were planted by 

11.10am. We would like to thank Bloomers and all the lovely volunteers for their efforts in keeping 

Cricklade a picturesque town we can all be proud of. The children all mucked in and some had a 

few discoveries they were very proud of! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Cricklade Memory Café - supported by Cricklade Town Council - held its first meeting on 7th 

February 2024 and had over 18 people attend. Cat Attewell from Home Instead provided the 

sing-along activities and shared a post on Facebook as shown here… 
 

 

Forthcoming activities: 


